
 
  
Federal Communications Commission                                                                     Date: 2024-05-07 
Authorization and Evaluation Division 
7435 Oakland Mills Road 
Columbia, MD  21046 
 

Subject: FCC Request for confidentiality for FCC ID: VPYLBEE6XX1UR2 

 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
Pursuant to Sections 0.457 and 0.459 of the Commission’s Rules, we hereby requests permanent 
confidential treatment of information accompanying this application as outlined below: 
 
Schematics 
Block Diagrams 
Operational Description 
 
The above materials contain trade secrets and proprietary information not customarily released to the 
public. The public disclosure of these matters might be harmful to the Applicant and provide unjustified 
benefits to its competitors. 
 
Pursuant to DA 04-1705 of the Commission’s public notice, in order to comply with the marketing 
regulations in 47CFR §2.803 and the importation rules in 47 CFR §2.1204, while ensuring that 

business sensitive information remains confidential until the actual marketing of newly authorized 
devices. We hereby requests short-term confidential treatment of information accompanying this 
application as outlined below for a period of (up to 180 days): 
 
Internal Photos 
External Photos 
User Manual 
Test Set-up Photographs 
 
The Applicant understands that pursuant to Rule 0.457, disclosure of this Application and all 
accompanying materials will not be made before the date of the Grant for this Application. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 

 
_________________________________ 
Kenji Hayashikoshi  
Senior Manager 


